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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

WALLA WALLA
COMMUNITY COLLEGE

[Filed November 1, 2021, 5:13 p.m.]

The board of trustees of Walla Walla Community College, District 
Number Twenty, has made the following change to its regular November 
meeting:

From: Friday, November 19, 2021.
To: Monday, November 22, 2021.
Please direct any questions to Doreen Kennedy at 

doreen.kennedy@wwcc.edu or by phone 509-527-4274.
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